
Hello, Lake Forrest Families!   

       My name is Miss Teresa Benner. I am the 

elementary and middle school music teacher, and I 

will begin teaching private and group piano lessons, 

starting in mid-September. I will be accepting 

students in grades 2 through 8 for $30 per 30 minute 

private piano lesson or for $20 per 45 minute group 

piano lesson (depending on interest). All lessons are 

semester-long commitments and payment is due at 

the beginning of the semester. 

       I’m excited to hear from you and begin working 

with your students as they continue to discover the joy of music for themselves. For more details, please 

email me at tbenner@lakeforrestprep.com. Space is limited and lessons will be secured on a first-come- 

first-served basis. When my schedule is filled, I will also start a waiting list for future openings.    

Thank you and I hope to hear from you soon! 

-Miss Teresa Benner 
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